
 
Sent: 3/10/2018 2:37:37 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  03/10/2018   MS Kate Holden  27 Kalymna GR  St Kilda East VIC 3183  holden.kate@gmail.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   Please maintain the rejection of SEPP for the 85-unit Seniors Accommodation in Bayview. It is sited on an area of high biodiversity and ecological community value, increasingly under threat across the state. The development proposal is not appropriate for this area as it is already highly valued for its biodiversity values.   Best regards, Kate Holden  


